
PUBLIC NOTICE 
City of Barnesville 

Sanitary Sewer Overflow 
 

On, February 5, 2023, The City of Barnesville experienced a sewer overflow 700 ft North of Honeysuckle 
Lane. The spill calculation was 116,495 gallons of sewage into Tobesofkee Creek. The City will conduct 
stream monitoring in accordance with EPD requirements. 


